

AR E-050 OK 0180

October 1, 2019

Regulated by:

Arkansas State Police #1 State Police Plaza Drive Little Rock, AR 72209

> TX ACR-2907 TX B14064

Dear Valued InfoMedia Customer,

Guard Tronic, Inc. is proud to announce we are merging with InfoMedia Co. and that Doug Brannon is coming back to work for us.

Guard Tronic has been in business since 1959, and has had an office in Muskogee since 1974. We have never been bought or sold and remain a family owned company. Doug worked for us for over a decade almost 40 years ago, before beginning Infomedia Co. Doug and the leadership of Guard Tronic have continued a professional relationship over the last four decades and we consider Beth and him dear friends.

Please know that we realize what a high bar Doug has set as an alarm system provider and we will strive to continue to help him maintain that high level of service. Guard Tronic has several technicians in each of our offices available 24 hours a day to continue to help Doug service your account. You will notice a couple of changes over the next few weeks as we move your account from the existing central station to our UL Listed / FM Approve Central Station in Fort Smith, AR. You will also begin receiving invoices from us instead of InfoMedia. Doug will still be involved in servicing his customers.

Please add the following phone number in your contacts list. All calls and texts from our central station will come from: (800) 687-0668

If you have any questions about Guard Tronic, please contact me by any of the ways below my signature. We look forward to serving you as your security service provider.

Best regards,

Rick Brown

Rick Brown
President
Guard Tronic, Inc.
2902 West Okmulgee
Muskogee, OK 74401
(800) 542-7866 voice
rickbrown@guardtronic.com